
Principal: Lesley Mills Ph: 02/66661219      Fax: 02/66661357 
www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au         email: tabulam-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Date:  Week 7, 11 March 2019 

Dear parents, carers and community members, 

Welcome to week 7 and a number of building refurbishes at Tabulam Public School. There is a great 
deal of scaffolding around at the moment and over the next couple of weeks the double storey 
building (which houses the canteen) will be reroofed as will the K/1/2 classroom. A number of other 
buildings will be getting new guttering and the Wahlubal Culture and History Centre will be having 
the old air coolers removed from the roof and some roofing panels replaced. 

The 3/4/5/6 excursion is coming up fast and we are pleased to announce that we will be using 
school funds to reduce the cost to parents to $100 per child. We realise many people have had a 
number of costs due to the recent fires and want to ease the burden on families. The $100 per child 
needs to be paid as soon as possible to ensure a place on the excursion. We need to notify the 
venue for accommodation and catering purposes. 

With autumn upon us it is the season for head lice. Please be aware of checking your child’s hair 
regularly. This is the season in which head lice thrive. If you find your child has nits or lice the hair 
needs to be treated before returning to school. 

Bike course for children: Please find a flyer attached regarding a bike course for children on the first 
Sunday in the school holidays (Sun 14th April). The bike course will be held at Tabulam Public 
School 9am – 12pm; Mrs Wilkinson will be supervising on the day. This is an excellent opportunity 
for students to learn some bike rules and also to get minor maintenance to their own bike. Students 
are encouraged to bring their own bike but there will be bikes and helmets available on the day. 

Service NSW will be visiting Tabulam tomorrow 12th March at 21-29 Clarence St between 9am to 
4pm. The Mobile Service Centres offer similar services to their physical sites including: Driver's 
licence, photo card applications and renewals, Driver Knowledge Tests, Working With Children 
Check applications, Applying for birth, death and marriage certificates,Cost of Living service to 
access more than 40 government rebates and savings.

At this morning’s assembly all students participated in a raffle to receive donated school items 
which were delivered for the school by the St Vincent De Paul Society, Lismore. These items were 
donated by people around Lismore and a number of schools benefitted from the project. Students 
received one raffle ticket for each 10 dojo points they had accumulated. All students were drawn 
out of the raffle to choose one item, the items included school bags and school resources to help 
with learning. 

Congratulations to the following students who are all on GOLD level:- Dellzahlia, Shannon, Hunter, 
Daniel, Trevor, Adrianna, Correen, Kenneth, Shane, Thomas, Derek, Sophia, Annabelle, Danial, 
Izaiah, Ponjum, Benjamin, Pepquita, Laquiesha, Shaileigh, Ameriika. 

http://www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:tabulam-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


     K12 Science Unit 

K12 have been working on the science unit ‘staying alive’. Here are our grass heads we have made 
with stockings, soil and grass seeds! They are looking great! 

Have a great week! 

Lesley Mills 

WEEK       TERM 1 

Week 
7 

Week 
8 

Tuesday 19th March 
Dental Visit - Assessments 

Week 
9 

Week 
10 

Monday 1st to Wednesday 3rd April 
3/4/5/6 Camp to Midgimbil 

Week 
11 

Friday 12th April 
Easter Hat Parade – Last day of term 1 
School Holidays 
15th to 26th April 
Monday 29th April 
Pupil Free Day 



           FREE CHILD BIKE 

SAFETY COURSE

Tabulam Public School 14th April 2019 
Clarence Street Tabulam 

ALL CHILDREN WELCOME  
Sunday April 14th 2019 

9am to 12pm 
FREE BIKE CHECKS 

LEARN NEW CYCLING SKILLS 
FREE MINOR BIKE REPAIRS 

FREE HELMETS 
REFRESHMENTS SUPPLIED 

CALL 0418150217 OR 66225775 FOR 
MORE INFORMATION and BOOKINGS. 

Funded by Aboriginal Programs



ECAV Course Coordinator: Victor Morgan |: 02-9840 - 3740 | :  victor.morgan@health.nsw.gov.au 
NSW Health Education Centre Against Violence Locked Bag 7118 | Parramatta CBD NSW 2124 Ph: 02-9840-3737 | Fax: 02-
9840-3754 | Email: wslhd-ecav@health.nsw.gov.au | Website: www.ecav.health.nsw.gov.auABN 48 702 394 764 

Workshop 2 
Looking at our Communities: Talking about the 

Tough Issues.  
Jubullum Men’s Group & ECAV would like to invite community members & 

service providers 
to attend this workshop 

WHEN: Tuesday 12th - Thursday 14th March 2019 

 WHERE: GNAC Tucker Box, Walker St, Jubullum Community. 

TIME:    9.30 am – 3.30 pm      

CONTACT:  Ernest Hickling – 0456 804 412 / Tucker Box – 6661 473 
 Email: earnesth1964@hotmail.com 

 Morning tea & lunch will be provided 

  ECAV Facilitators:  Victor Morgan & Lee Murphy 
This 3-day workshop you will have an opportunity to find strength in your 
own identity and roles as men in your community, the workshop will help 
to find constructive and positive outcomes for children, women and men 
in families, and assist in strengthening commitments to positive child 
protection strategies. You will have an opportunity to meet service 
providers and gain insight to the benefits of access and utilizing these 
services 
 

mailto:victor.morgan@health.nsw.gov.au
mailto:wslhd-ecav@health.nsw.gov.au
http://www.ecav.health.nsw.gov.au/


8 March 2019 

Tabulam Public School 
tabulam-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Service NSW is coming to Tabulam 

Service NSW is pleased to announce that we are increasing access to NSW Government 
transactions and services in your area through a new offering, Mobile Service Centres.  

Mobile Service Centres provide access to transactions and services that are available at 
Service NSW Service Centres. They are custom-fitted buses which will travel throughout 
NSW with dedicated Service NSW staff on board to provide support to our customers across 
a broad range of services including: 

● Renewing a driver licence or vehicle registration

● Undertaking driver knowledge tests

● Applying for births, deaths and marriages certificates

● Undertaking eyesight tests for licence applications

● Taking part in a Cost of Living appointment for help accessing more than 40

government rebates and savings.

Mobile Service Centres will accept cashless payments by credit and debit card or cheque. 

A Mobile Service Centre will be visiting Tabulam in March. Please check the website for the 
latest information on service locations and opening hours at service.nsw.gov.au/msc.  

Visiting Tuesday 12th March between 9am to 4pm at 21-29 Clarence St, Tabulam

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this new service in more detail, please 
feel free to contact me on 8059 2080 or engagewithus@service.nsw.gov.au.    

Yours sincerely 

Kara Lawrence  
Director Stakeholder and Community Engagement 
Service NSW 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/msc


FREE FIRST AID COURSE 

 

 

 

 

 

When:      TUESDAY 14TH MAY,  2019 

8.30AM ARRIVAL FOR REGISTRATION 

Where:    Distance Education Building, Clarence Street Tabulam  

               (Near the Skate Park). 

What:  AT THE END OF THE DAY YOU WILL KNOW HOW TO SAVE A LIFE                               

AND HAVE A NATIONALLY RECOGNISED CERTIFICATE 

NOTE: YOU MUST BRING YOUR USI TO TRAINING 

 

Please rsvp by 5TH may by emailing to 

SUZIE@PULSESTART.COM.au  

Oh 

No! 
What 

do we 

do? 

COULD YOU SAVE SOMEONE IN AN EMERGENCY SITUATION? 

HERE IS YOUR CHANCE – FREE CPR &  

FIRST AID TRAINING 

WITH LUNCH AND MORNING TEA 

 

mailto:SUZIE@PULSESTART.COM.au
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